
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

10th September 2021  
 
Dear parents and carers of Hawthorn Class,  
  
We are delighted to be offering Forest School lessons at Avanti Hall.  
 

Your child had their first Forest School lesson this week, where they started thinking about safety and what 
a forest school session might look like.   
 

Hawthorn class will have their Forest School lesson on a Tuesday every week.   
 

We will spend each lesson in the woods and around the school site. We will be outside for the lesson duration 
even if the weather is wet/cold so children need to have appropriate clothing.   
 

They will need to wear:  
A waterproof coat  
Waterproof trousers (warm, old trousers that can get wet/muddy would be an acceptable alternative)  
Wellies (walking boots or even old trainers would be an alternative)  
 
If your child has Free School meals and you would like assistance with the purchase of any of 
these items please complete this simple form.  
 

The children can leave these items at school in a named bag on their peg or bring them home each week 
following their lesson. The children will be wearing their school uniform underneath their waterproofs.  
 

If you have any old spare waterproofs/wellies we would love to accept donations at school to keep for 
spares.  
 

If you have any questions about Forest School, please do contact me,  
 

Yours sincerely,  
  
Harriet English  
Forest School Lead  
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=7vqHHEfMJUKRxYa41u3SDdR5cR259V9JiCdvAaUuFnxUOENYM1VSS1RBRlcxQkJRTkVLQ1RHTUEwNy4u

